
Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 15th November 2017
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
190.  	Apologies: 
	Richard Spencer
191 . 	Present:  
	Rosemary Bates, Jane Everitt, Jeff Smith, Steve Parker, Dave Dowdell,  Andrew Willis, Charlie McKemey, Richard Mason, Alan Birch, Helen Morrison, John Flower and Colin Wilkinson. 
192.  	Minutes:	
             The minutes from the Meeting held on 18th October 2017 were approved.
193.	Matters Arising:
	There were no matters arising.
194.	Review and Comment on Vision Exercise.
	Andrew reported n the vision exercise sub group and presented s report previously circulated.  Colin agreed that he could work with it.
195.	 Draft Plan.
	 Colin acknowledged the work from the vision exercise and agreed to go ahead with writing a draft plan.  He hoped to produce the plan by January's meeting.  The     committee recognised the hard work Colin would have to do to reach that deadline.
196.     Update on Proposed Development.
	Land Mark -High Street Development
	 Jeff was thanked for his draft map which was circulated.  Several issues were raised including : car parking, place of Scout Hut, retail units too near to the road and the importance of a street scene view.  
	It was agreed that the sub- group would meet on Wednesday 22nd November to articulate the Committee's vision for the Fleckney Plaza and High street development to give to the Parish Council before a meeting with Lance Wiggins of Landmark on Monday 27th November
197.     Review progress of Project Timetable.
	It was agreed that the timetable was only out by one month and that a draft plan should be available to present to the Parish Council in February 2018.
198.    Parish Online Mapping.
	It was reported that the Parish Council had signed up to Parish Online Mapping  on a subscription basis for a year and would make the facility available to the Steering Committee.
	199.      Publicity.
                          There was nothing for publication at the moment.


	200.	   Any Other Business.
	It was asked if the Committee could comment on developments outside our designated Neighbourhood Plan Area. It was confirmed that we can make observations but these areas cannot be part of the Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Policy. 
201.      Date of Next Meeting:
	 Full Steering Committee: 13th December to be confirmed.
	Meeting with Lance Wiggins 27th November
	The meeting closed at 9.00 pm
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